From: susanegbert Egbert

To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: bill

Date: Wednesday, May 24, 2017 4:32:36 PM
Dear Sirs,

I understand that the market in Portland is going crazy, but you can not throw the baby with the bathwater! There
are so many “rules” and “ Guidelines * that landlords are required to follow that it favors the tenant even if there are
drugs, and destruction of property involved. There are many landlords that are fair and not greedy. Do not punish
all for the few!

Susan Egbert
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